Town of North Canaan Planning and Zoning Commission Public Hearing December 30, 2019

Present: Steve Allyn Chairman, Michael O'Connor, Dan Adam, Peter Brown

Excused: Frank Montagna

Chairman Allyn opened the hearing at 7:07pm.

Chairman Allyn addressed the public stating that the commission is one member short tonight for the public hearing and because of the state statute which says there must be 5 members present, the hearing will not be able to proceed this evening and will need to be continued to the January 13, 2020 Planning and Zoning meeting. Chairman Allyn read into record the advertised public notice for the hearing.

Mr. O'Connor made a motion to continue the hearing to the Monday January 13, 2020 meeting at 7:00pm. Mr. Brown seconded the motion. Motion was approved unanimously.

Mr. Adam made the motion to continue to January 13 at 7:10pm. Mr. Brown seconded the motion. Motion was approved.

Hearing was continued at 7:10pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Ayrslea A Odell

Recording Secretary